## NOTICE OF PRECEPT FOR 2021/22

At the Parish Council meeting held on the 18<sup>th</sup> November 2020, the Council agreed that as a result of the Coronavirus Pandemic and the impact this has had on normal working conditions this year, the Precept for 2021/22 would be frozen at £12,500 (the same level as for 2020/21).

If you have any comments relating to this decision, please contact the Parish Clerk by e-mail:- <a href="mailto:specierk2017@outlook.com">specierk2017@outlook.com</a>

Southrop Parish Council

20<sup>th</sup> November 2020